BELLE PLAINE TOWNSHIP

Road Maintenance Quotes For:

Gravel
Blading
Gravel Hauling
Snow Plowing
Ditch Mowing
Dust Coating

The Belle Plaine Township is actively seeking quotes for the 2023 Road Maintenance Season.
All quotes must be received by **Saturday**, **April 1**th, **2023**.

For quote requirements please email: peggydevoto57@yahoo.com

Mail quotes to: Peggyann De Voto- Clerk P.O. Box 124, Belle Plaine, MN 56011

Work will be awarded at the Board Meeting on Tuesday, April 4th 7:00 p.m. at BP Township Hall, 25130 Hickory Blvd. Belle Plaine